
 
 

 
You are invited to the VFW & Auxiliary District 3  

Summer Picnic and brief first meetings  
for the 2025-2026 year!! 

 
Saturday, July 19th beginning at 4pm 

Home of Lee and Terri Wilson 
64 Mountain View Avenue, Avon 

We can tent our backyard so light rain is OK. 
(HEAVY RAINDATE – Saturday, July 26th at 4pm) 

 
Thanks to a donation by a VFW member, burgers, hot 

dogs and veggie options will be provided. 
Please bring a salad, side or dessert to share. 
BYOB!  Ice, water and soda will be provided. 

 
Bring significant other for this friendly event. 

 
RSVP by JULY 9th to receive directions and parking info: 

cmd@vfwctdistrict3.org or 860-798-3562 
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